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A message from the Acting Bishop of Ely 

 

Thank you for your interest in this post.  

 

The 5folds Benefice offers an excellent opportunity for priestly leadership in a developing 

and growing village context within a welcoming and supportive deanery.  

 

The role of Team Rector has some seniority, though the emphasis is on teamwork, and I 

believe the post would be suitable for an able curate with previous professional experience 

as well as for someone who has already been an incumbent. The clergy houses are well 

maintained and there are excellent links to Cambridge.  

 

If a conversation about the post would be helpful, please do not hesitate to contact the 

Archdeacon of Cambridge (archdeacon.cambridge@elydiocese.org).  

 

I wish you well with your discernment. 
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